
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

JANUARY 23, 2025       

 

LAWCO New Iberia/Loreauville – Boil Water Advisory 

 

Due to low pressures, the City of New Iberia, Village of Loreauville, and areas of Iberia Parish 

serviced by LAWCO, are under a Precautionary Boil Water Advisory until further notice. 

 

For more information, call your customer service office at (337) 365-0002 or visit 

louisianawater.com 
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